
 

 

 

 

December 5, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Schaffner 

Committee on Government Reform and Oversight 

2157 Rayburn House Office Building 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Jeff: 

 

I appreciate the opportunity that Tom Samoluk and I had to meet with you and Dan Moll on 

Wednesday. 

 

As a follow-up to that meeting, I am enclosing:   

 

-  hardcopies of four draft letters from Chairman Burton to the CIA, IRS, Library of 

Congress, and the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence; 

 

-   a computer disk containing the electronic versions of the draft letters (they are in 

WordPerfect for Windows 6.1); and 

 

-   two copies of my recent letter to Mr. Billington at the Library of Congress that you 

may wish to review and that you may consider enclosing in a letter to the Library of 

Congress. 

 

Thank you very much for your interest and assistance.  I will be very interested in hearing of any 

results to these efforts. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call Tom or me if we can be of further assistance. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 



 

Enclosures 


